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Scott Harbridge Urges Community to Support a New Election After Ballot Error in Summit Township,
Douglas County, WI

Sawyer County, WI — Scott Harbridge, Republican candidate for the 74th Assembly District, is calling on
everyone who values our free election process and constitutional republic to join him in demanding a
new election after a serious ballot mistake in Summit Township, Douglas County. This mistake denied
voters the opportunity to support a Republican candidate for the 74th Assembly District, instead listing
two Democrat candidates on the ballot.

“This is a crucial moment for our district,” said Harbridge. “The right to vote for the candidate of your
choice is at the core of our free election process. When that right is compromised, we must take action.
I’'m urging everyone who believes in our free election process and the principles of our constitutional
republic to stand with me in calling for a new election. We need to ensure that every vote counts and
every voice is heard.”

Harbridge emphasized the importance of community support in this effort. “This isn’t just about one
candidate; it’s about protecting the rights of all citizens. If we allow this mistake to stand, it sets a
dangerous precedent. We live in a constitutional republic where the government should reflect the will
of the people, but that only happens when the integrity of our free election process is upheld. | need
your support to make sure we correct this mistake.”

He also called for the resignation of County Clerk Kaci Jo Lundgren, whose oversight led to this error. “We
must hold those responsible accountable. This mistake has damaged the trust people have in our
election process, and that trust must be restored.”

Harbridge is urging everyone to speak out, contact their local officials, and spread the word about the

need for a new election. “Together, we can ensure that the principles of our constitutional republic are
upheld and that the people of Summit Township and the entire 74th Assembly District get the fair and
free election that We the People deserve.”

For more information or to join the cause, please contact Scott Harbridge at 608-797-3338 or
harbridgeforassembly@protonmail.com.

About Scott Harbridge

Scott Harbridge is a conservative Republican candidate for the 74th Assembly District. A proud Army
veteran and retired law enforcement officer, Harbridge is committed to protecting the values that make
America strong, including pro-life, pro-military, and pro-law enforcement stances. He believes in
returning God, morals, and the voice of the people to government.



